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actually sleep for 16-20 hours per day. But K, he was extraordinary, he could
sleep for 22 hours per day. Goodness, just imagine how long K slept. If he went to
sleep at eight o’clock in the evening, that meant, he would only wake up at six
o’clock in the evening on the following day. But one day, something happens in the
forest, and K will have a new adventure! Fantastic adventure!
The Loved Ones Alia Mamdouh 2015-11-14 “Ferocious, visceral descriptions . . .
give a powerful sense not only of Suhaila’s world but also of the way we make and
understand memories.”—Booklist “Often intense and lyrical.”—Kirkus Reviews This
winner of the Naguib Mahfouz Prize for Literature mingles memories of the past
with the shifting voices of the present when the estranged son of an Iraqi exile
flies from his home in Toronto to visit her in Paris. As his ailing mother, the
once-vibrant Suhaila, lies in a hospital bed, he acquaints himself with her
constellation of close friends. Immediately, he becomes immersed in the complex
relationships he has fought so hard to avoid: with his mother and his war-torn
homeland. Alia Mamdouh weaves a magical tale of the human condition in this
stunning and beautifully written novel of faith, family, and hope.
The Gender Secret Bella Forrest 2017-10-05 The pulse-pounding second book in The
Gender Game series. Gliding over the treacherous Green in a shaky aircraft that
she has no idea how to land, Violet Bates is still in shock. The harrowing events
of the previous night play over in her mind as she asks herself question after
question. Why did Lee Desmond Bertrand behave the way he did? What is the truth
about the mysterious silver egg stowed beneath her seat? What happened to Viggo
and where is her brother? Is either of them still alive? When Violet manages to
reach the toxic ground alive, she has landed in a world of unimaginable danger.
She has barely time to catch her breath before she is sucked into a perilous
journey at breakneck speed - to uncover secrets guarded for centuries and find the
only two people that matter. BUY NOW
The Holy Woman Qaisra Shahraz 2007-08-02 A powerful saga of love and family
politics.
A Thrilling Night Tere Liye 2020-10-08 In an area where corn was cultivated,
nearby a big building which was used to store the corn, the animals were gathering
to enjoy the morning sunlight. There were dozens of goats, cows, ducks, geese, not
forgetting the chickens. Those animals were kept in their own pens near the big
storehouse. This morning the farmhands had let the farm animals roam around
freely, while they were busy organising the harvesting of the corn. Everything
seemed peaceful. Until night falls ... A thrilling night.
The Queen Alone K. A. S. Quinn 2014-11-06 Katie Berger-Jones-Burg is a lonely New
York teenager. It's Christmas, and with her pop-star mother away on a whirlwind
tour, all is not well with Katie. She is having visions. She remembers... Katie is
needed in another time. In 1860 it's Christmas too. Princess Alice is helping her
father Prince Albert with his endless stream of work while the rest of the family
- including Queen Victoria - are enjoying the wonderful snow. But the merry royal
family are under a shadow. There is a plot - both political and supernatural - to
bring down the Queen. A Britain without its Queen is weak, and where Britain
stumbles, the rest of the world falls...
The Doomsday Conspiracy Sidney Sheldon 2012-06-07 OPERATION DOOMSDAY...
ACTIVATE...
Had To Be You Robin Kaye 2014-02-04 The last place he expected to find lasting
love was back in his hometown.… Slater knew tragedy from a young age, but with the
support of his foster family, he turned his life around. Now, back from a stint in
the Navy, he’s packed up his motorcycle and returned to Red Hook to help to run
the family restaurant—a job that comes with a tantalizing upside. Her name is
Rocki. Flirty, sweet, and outgoing, Rocki brings in crowds as the lead singer of
the house band. And although she’s unable to resist the charms of this intense bad
boy, she refuses to open her heart to him. Until a family crisis shatters Rocki’s
easygoing demeanor, exposing something from her past she’d always hoped would stay
hidden. But Slater knows a thing or two about family secrets—and he sets out to
prove to Rocki that their relationship could finally give them both a future worth
believing in.
Character and Conflict in Jane Austen's Novels Bernard J. Paris 2017-07-05 In
Character and Conflict in Jane Austen's Novels , Bernard J. Paris offers an
analysis of the protagonists in four of Jane Austen's most popular novels. His
analysis reveals them to be brilliant mimetic creations who often break free of
the formal and thematic limitations placed upon them by Austen. Paris traces the
powerful tensions between form, theme, and mimesis in Mansfield Park , Emma ,
Pride and Prejudice , and Persuasion . Paris uses Northrop Frye's theory of comic
forms to analyse and describe the formal structure of the novels, and Karen
Horney's psychological theories to explore the personalities and inner conflicts
of the main characters. The concluding chapter turns from the characters to their
creator, employing the Horneyan categories of self-effacing, detached, and
expansive personality types to interpret Jane Austen's own personality. Readers of
Jane Austen will find much that is new and challenging in this study. It is one of
the few books to recognise and pay tribute to Jane Austen's genius in
characterisation. Anyone who reads this book will come away with a new
understanding of Austen's heroines as imagined human beings and also with a deeper
feeling for the troubled humanity of the author herself.
Home Leila Chudori 2015-10-13 An epic historical saga, Home expands Oscarnominated documentary The Act of Killing's scope to delve into Indonesia's tragic
20th century
The Golden Apple Tere Liye 2020-10-08 Do you all know what the most valuable plant
in the whole wide world is? The answer is: The Golden Apple. A mysterious plant
that only grows in the Bukhara Valley. The golden apple is the crowning glory of
all plants. The king of all plant species. It looks just like a normal apple but
it’s golden in colour. A single golden apple fruit not only satisfies your hunger
but can also cure every illness known to mankind. And if someone who eats the
golden apple is not actually sick, munching it gives that person a feeling of
happiness, peace and serenity. So where is Bukhara Valley? That valley is
mysterious too. Not many people know about it, hidden as it is in a particular
part of the Earth. This is a story about The Golden Apple.
The Rainbow Troops Andrea Hirata 2013-02-15 Ikal is one of the ten students of the
Muhamaddiyah School, the oldest and poorest school in the Indonesian tin-mining
island of Belitong. Like him, his classmates are from the most downtrodden
families in the region. But the school has two weapons—its teacher Bu Mus, a
slight fifteen-year-old girl with burning courage and a passion for education, and
Lintang, the boy genius who inspires his classmates to dream and fight their
destiny. Soon the island’s underdogs become its champions. Incredibly moving and
full of hope, The Rainbow Troops swept Indonesia off its feet, selling over five

Brief Candle Mahesh Dattani 2010 Brief Candle: Three Plays brings together the
most recent work of Sahitya Akademi award-winner Mahesh Dattani as he continues to
explore subjects that need to be addressed but are relentlessly brushed under the
carpet of middle-class morality—incest, gender bias and death. The title play is
set in a hospital ward where terminally ill patients put up an energetic farce in
memory of their friend who died of cancer. The blurring of lines between their
romp and the events of their own lives leads to revelations that are both tragic
and life-affirming. In the radio play The Girl Who Touched the Stars, Bhavna—now
an astronaut ready to take off on a mission into outer space—reflects on her past
in this moment of glory, only to confront the bitter truths she has tried to
ignore all her life. The fragile fabric of familial relations is ripped apart in
Thirty Days in September when memories of a traumatic past return to haunt a
mother and her daughter. Playful and poignant, devastating and redemptive, these
critically acclaimed plays lay bare the far-reaching consequences of the choices
we make, confirming Dattani as one of India’s foremost dramatists.
JENGKI Tere Liye 2020-10-08 Is there a bicycle at your house? Does it belong to
your parents or is it your very own? Hey, that’s great. Do you like riding your
bike? Amazing. Having a bike is actually great fun. Pushing on its pedals, holding
tight onto its handlebars, keeping your balance, woosh, we’re off onto the
streets. Cool. This is the story of one particular bicycle, named Jengki. Ready
for a heartwarming adventure?
HATRAB : The Rabbit With The Hat Tere Liye 2020-10-08 Hatrab was the smallest
rabbit child in a family of twelve brothers and sisters. He lived in a beautiful
village on the slopes of a mountain that was always covered in mist. Near a
village where humans lived. Until one day... Hatrab unexpectedly had an
extraordinary adventure.
Child of All Nations Pramoedya Ananta Toer 1996-05 The second book in the epic
quartet of novels known to some as the Buru Tetralogy. This vivid story of
awakening follows the main character from This Earth of Mankind as he struggles to
overcome the omnipresent injustices in the Dutch East Indies of the 1890s.
Earth 2020
ICLLE 2019 Syahrul R 2019-07-19 As an annual event, International Conference on
Language, Literature, and Education in Digital Era (ICLLE) 2019 continued the
agenda to bring together researcher, academics, experts and professionals in
examining selected theme by language, literature and education in digital era. In
2019, this event held in 19-20 July 2019 at Padang, Indonesia. The conference from
any kind of stakeholders related with Language and literature especially in
education. Each contributed paper was refereed before being accepted for
publication. The double-blind peer reviewed was used in the paper selection.
You and Me, Always Jill Mansell 2016-07-05 "...vivid and enchanting.... [You and
Me, Always] can be enjoyed on a rainy afternoon with a pot of tea and some
scones." — Kirkus International bestseller Jill Mansell crafts a deliciously
romantic story about love, loss and secrets that just can't be kept Nothing stays
secret forever, least of all love... On the morning of her twenty-fifth birthday,
Lily Harper opens the very last letter written to her by her beloved mother, who
died when she was eight. Learning about the first and only real love of her mom's
life is a revelation. The same momentous day, Lily meets Eddie Tessler, an actor
fleeing fame who could change her world in unimaginable ways. But her childhood
friend Dan has his own reasons for not wanting Lily to get too carried away by
Eddie's attentions. As secrets past and present begin to emerge, Lily's not sure
what-or who-to believe. But one thing is clear: in the beautiful Cotswold village
of Stanton Langley, nothing will ever be the same again... Praise for Making Your
Mind Up: "Mansell's gentle humor and enormous heart always ensure a treat for her
readers." -RT Book Reviews, 4 stars
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The Miracles of the Namiya General Store Keigo Higashino 2021-06-22 When three
delinquents hole up in an abandoned general store after theirmost recent robbery,
to their great surprise, a letter drops through the mailslot in the store's
shutter. This seemingly simple request for advicesets the trio on a journey of
discovery as, over the course of a singlenight, they step into the role of the
kindhearted former shopkeeper whodevoted his waning years to offering thoughtful
counsel to hiscorrespondents. Through the lens of time, they share insight
withthose seeking guidance, and by morning, none of their lives will ever be
thesame. By acclaimed author Keigo Higashino, The Miracles of the Namiya
GeneralStore is a work that has touched the hearts of readers around theworld.
Jakarta Undercover Moammar Emak 2005-11-14 Prowling the seedy red-light districts,
the underground club circuit and the house parties of wealthy Indonesian society,
Moammar Emka offers a unique glimpse into the underbelly of modern, urban Jakarta.
This is the book that took Indonesia by storm. Moammar Emka is Jakarta's answer to
Carrie Bradshaw; this is "“Sex and the City”" Indonesian-style!
Sun Tere-Liye 2020
The Moon Looked Down Dorothy Garlock 2009-07-16 The new Americana romance from
bestselling author Dorothy Garlock, this time set against the backdrop of WWII.
Sophie Heller's family immigrated from Germany to Victory, a small town in
Illinois, before WWII began. Now that the war has affected the town, the
townspeople discriminate against Sophie and her family. When a train derails, it
is an accident but the Heller family is blamed. Coming to Sophie's rescue is a
teacher from the high school, and despite their cultural differences, a romance
starts to bloom.
Sun (*Ket: Matahari Edisi Bahasa Inggris) Tere Liye 2020-04-06 His name is Ali,
heÕs sixteen years old, heÕs in Class 11. If only his parents would let him, he
ought to have been doing his senior year of a doctoral programme in physics at one
of the best universities. Ali doesnÕt like his school or his teachers or his
classmates. He finds it all boring. But since he found out that thereÕs something
odd about two of his classmates, me and Seli, his boring life has become fun. I
can disappear and Seli can produce lightning. Ali himself has a small secret too.
He can turn into a giant bear. The three of us go on adventures to the most
amazing places. His name is Ali. HeÕs known for a long time that the world is not
as simple as it seems. And above all, he knows that ultimately friendship is the
most important thing of all. The third book of ÒEarthÓ series
K The Lazy Koala Tere Liye 2021-05-09 In a thick forest on the continent of
Australia, with closely packed eucalyptus trees towering up into the sky. And a
lake spreading out all around it. There lived a happy koala family. Mummy Koala,
Daddy Koala, and their child, K. K was now two years old and he was growing into a
healthy young male koala. K was just like the other teenage koalas, except for one
thing, oh my, K was so lazy, he loved sleeping. You should know that koalas
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million copies and becoming the highest-selling book in its history. It will sweep
you away too.
Terapi Depresi M. Heri Susilo 2019-10-25 Dengan Emotional Freedom Techniques (EFT)
yang mudah dan sederhana, Anda akan dibimbing untuk melepaskan masalah, menguapkan
emosi, menerima kenyataan, mengikhlaskan, memaafkan, serta melakukan pengendalian
diri terhadap masalah-masalah baru yang mungkin muncul di masa mendatang.
Hamlet yang Tak Lekang Oleh Waktu Siswa-siswi SMAN 8 Jakarta 2020-02-06 Pembaca
tidak pernah kekurangan penulis. Setumpuk buku fiksi terus muncul setiap bulannya
dari beragam penulis. Pembaca perlu menjelajah dari satu tumpukan ke tumpukan buku
lain untuk dapat mengaku sebagai pembaca sastra. Di sekolah, perpustakaan dan guru
adalah referensi penting bagi bacaan siswa. Di luar sekolah, ada orang tua, teman,
dan media sosial yang memperkenalkan siswa kepada buku bacaan. Reda Gaudiamo lewat
tokoh Na Willa dalam buku Na Willa (2019) menceritakan tokoh kecil yang gemar
membaca. Na Willa belum bersekolah dan segala bahan bacaannya diperoleh dari kedua
orang tua. Dengan perlahan, ibu Na Willa mengajarkannya mengenal huruf-huruf. Na
Willa membayangkan perpustakaan sebagai kamar yang menyenangkan jika dapat terus
ditinggali. Cara anak menerima dan menolak ide-ide dalam sebuah buku sering di
luar dugaan orang tua dan guru. Di sekolah, anak-anak hingga beranjak remaja
diajarkan jika membaca adalah perbuatan baik. Perkenalan anak-anak pada buku sudah
berlangsung lama bahkan sebelum mereka dapat membaca. Namun referensi bacaan
mereka terkadang tidak cukup meluas bahkan hingga mereka dewasa dan menjadi orang
tua. Dalam penerbitan buku Hamlet yang Tak Lekang Oleh Waktu, sekolah tidak hanya
mengenalkan siswa kepada buku namun juga kepada dunia tulis. Selain sebagai
pembaca, siswa mesti pula menjadi pencipta karya. Siswa diajak mengulas buku lewat
tulisan. Buku-buku yang dibahas pun cukup beragam, meskipun karya-karya Tere Liye
tetap menjadi primadona. Pande mengulas buku Tere Liye berjudul Daun yang Jatuh
Tidak Pernah Membenci Angin (2010). Buku berkisah mengenai Tania sebagai gadis
miskin yang ditolong pemuda mapan. Tania yang luar biasa cerdas dan cantik dengan
waktu cepat dapat merombak kehidupannya. Tania tentu saja jatuh cinta dengan
penolongnya, namun si pemuda mapan justru menikah dengan perempuan lain. Tania
yang baik hati lekas sembuh dari perasaan sakit hatinya. Astronia mengulas buku
Rembulan Tenggelam di Wajahmu yang menceritakan perjalanan hidup Ray. Dunia tidak
memberikan kesempatan pada Ray untuk hidup menjadi orang baik. Namun dengan segala
keburukan yang dilakukan, Ray berusaha untuk memaknai hidupnya. Jilan Kansa
mengulas buku Ayahku (Bukan) Pembohong. Menceritakan hubungan yang retak antara
ayah dan anak hanya karena sebuah kecurigaan. Pembaca tentu tidak kaget jika buku
Tere Liye banyak diulas. Tere Liye telah bertahun-tahun memberikan kegembiraan dan
semangat membaca kepada siswa hingga mahasiswa. Tentu siswa perlu diingatkan,
membaca banyak buku dari beragam penulis adalah satu-satunya cara untuk dapat
mengulas buku dengan penuh kecurigaan dan kritik. Dapat mempertemukan dan
membenturkan satu buku dengan buku yang lain adalah kegemaran pembaca sastra.
Veil Of Night Linda Howard 2010-08-12 Jaclyn Wilde is a wedding planner who loves
her job - until the bride whose wedding she's organising is brutally killed, with
everyone involved pointing fingers at everyone else. Jaclyn, at least, isn't a
suspect, but only because she has an alibi. The others, from the cake-maker to the
florist to the wedding-gown seller, are practically dancing in the streets because
Carrie Edwards, a bridezilla of mythic nastiness, has met her end. Eric Wilder is
the detective assigned to the case. There's too much evidence implicating too many
people and compounding his problems is Jaclyn Wilde who keeps interfering with
him, distracting him and somehow fouling up everything. To top things off, somehow
she becomes the focus of the killer, and he finds himself with a completely
different problem.
When Everything Took a Turn for the Worse Tere Liye 2020-12-30 Putri was a nineyear old little girl who was always happy. She was an only child. Her father was a
businessman, and her mother was a housewife who took good care of her family.
Suddenly, their family got into serious trouble. Everything took a turn for the
worse. Will the Putri be able to pass it? What will she do? This story is about
patience. Happy reading.
AKU MAHU MEMBACA 1000 TAHUN LAGI Iman Danial Hakim 2019-08-05 Buku ini berkisah
tentang perjalanan dan kehidupan seorang pencinta buku. Sejak kecil, penulis tidak
pernah berenggang dengan buku sehingga sering ditanya, “Ada apa dengan buku?” Bagi
penulis, buku adalah sebuah magis luar biasa. Buku mampu menggerakkan fikiran dan
jiwa dan mengilhami gagasan baru. Buku telah membuat orang ketawa, menangis,
kecewa bahkan keliru.
Moon Tere-Liye 2019
The Conference of the Bottle Tops Tere Liye 2020-12-30 Today the bottle tops
dwelling in Cupboard Number 10 are having an important conference (meeting). There
are fifteen bottle tops dwelling in that cupboard and they are flocking to the
meeting place. Cupboard Number 10 is made out of teak wood, it’s two metres high
and has five shelves. Three bottle tops occupy each shelf. The cupboard has a
strong glass door and it sits right in the corner of a large room. What problems
will they talk about? What great mystery must they solve?
The Tribe Of Kite Riders Tere Liye 2020-10-08 Tetukong was the son of a family who
were herders. He lived in a house which was like a tent, so that they could move
around each season. This tribe of herders was truly unique. They didn’t herd their
livestock on horseback, they rode kites, flying high above the ground, circling
around and around to make sure the thousands of animals were safe. Ready? For an
amazing adventure?
English 911: Rescue Your English Intermediate Gerald Donovan
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How to Do Media and Cultural Studies Jane Stokes 2003-02-24 Providing a student
guide to the process of research and writing for media and cultural studies, the
author covers both quantitative and qualitative methods and includes a list of
useful library resources and essential Web sites.
My Lord Vampire Alexandra Ivy 2012-03-01 A vampire must protect a widow in
possession of a powerful amulet in this Regency romance trilogy opener by the
author of the Guardians of Eternity series. Centuries have passed since Gideon
Ravel dwelled among humans. Now he must infiltrate London high society to earn the
trust of one woman. Simone, Lady Gilbert, possesses an amulet of unimaginable
power—and no concept of the threat that surrounds her. The ton's gossip prepared
him for her beauty and wit. But he is blindsided by her barely disguised
sensuality and his growing need to possess her . . . None of the idle aristocrats
who vie for Simone's attentions know about her past. To them, she is the
sophisticated, worldly widow known as the “Wicked Temptress.” The truth would ruin
her, and she has never been tempted to reveal it until now. Yet beneath Gideon's
bold, black-eyed stare is a hunger that demands satisfaction and complete
surrender . . . and a secret far more dangerous than her own . . . Praise for New
York Times–bestselling Author Alexandra Ivy “Beyond the Darkness kept me riveted!
The Guardians of Eternity series is highly addictive.” —Larissa Ione, New York
Times bestselling author “Ivy always packs her books with buckets of action,
emotion and sexy sizzle. Another winner!” —RT Book Reviews on Devoured by Darkness
Previously published as written by Deborah Raleigh
The Land of Five Towers (English Edition) A. Fuadi 2013-12-17 "Alif had never set
foot outside of West Sumatra. He passed his childhood days searching for fallen
durian fruit in the jungle, playing soccer on rice paddies, and swimming in the
blue waters of Lake Maninjau. His mother wants him to attend an Islamic boarding
school, a pesantren, while he dreams of public high school. Halfheartedly, he
follows his mother’s wishes. He finds himself on a grueling three-day bus ride
from Sumatra to Madani Pesantren (MP) in a remote village on Java. On his first
day at MP, Alif is captivated by the powerful phrase man jadda wajada. He who
gives his all will surely succeed. United by punishment, he quickly becomes
friends with five boys from across the archipelago, and together they become known
as the Fellowship of the Manara. Beneath the mosque’s minaret, the boys gaze at
the clouds on the horizon, seeing in them their individual dreams of far-away
lands, like America and Europe. Where would these dreams take them? They didn’t
know. What they did know was: never underestimate dreams, no matter how high they
may be. God truly is The Listener. The Land of Five Towers is the first book in a
trilogy written by A. Fuadi—a former TEMPO & VOA reporter, photography buff, and a
social entrepreneur. He went to George Washington University and Royal Holloway,
University of London for his masters. A portion of the royalties from the trilogy
are intended to build Komunitas Menara, a volunteer-based social organization
which aims to provide free schools, libraries, clinics and soup kitchens for the
less fortunate. To learn more about Komunitas Menara and their activities, check
out www.negeri5menara.com"
Persona Non Grata Ruth Downie 2010-08-03 At long last, Gaius Petreius Ruso and his
companion, Tilla, are headed home to Gaul. But with Tilla getting icy greetings
from Ruso's relatives, a family member having mysteriously drowned at sea, and the
whole Ruso household teetering on the edge of bankruptcy, it's hard to imagine an
unhappier reunion. That is, until Severus, the family's chief creditor, winds up
dead, and the real trouble begins… Engrossing, intricate, and—as
always—wonderfully comic, Ruth Downie's latest is a brilliant new installment in
this irresistible series.
The Conjurer Luanne G. Smith 2021-01-12 A beguiling novel of revenge, deliverance,
and a powerful sisterhood of magic by the Washington Post bestselling author of
The Vine Witch and The Glamourist. Sidra didn't murder her husband. Yet even a
jinni can't wish away a wrongful imprisonment. Determined to prove her innocence,
she returns to her adopted home--a French village renowned for its perfume
witches--with her friends Elena and Yvette by her side. Here is where Sidra's true
destiny awaits, but danger also lurks in the village's narrow lanes. On her trail
is Jamra, another jinni, who's after more than revenge for the murder of his
brother. He also seeks vengeance for the indignities inflicted on jinn by mortals
over the centuries. When he learns of an ancient relic capable of unleashing chaos
on the world, and that the weapon is in the hands of his murderous sister-in-law,
he vows to destroy Sidra to get it. Relying on a sisterhood of magic, a
mysteriously faithful dog, and a second-rate sorcerer, Sidra defends herself using
the village's greatest asset: its perfume. It's as beguiling a lure as it is a
formidable shield. But is it enough for Sidra to protect herself and those she
loves from powers yet to be released?
Bad Kitty Michele Jaffe 2006-06 Jas thinks that everyone has a super power.
Everyone, that is, except herself - unless you count her extraordinary ability to
get herself in trouble. But the last thing Jas expected to do on her family
holiday in glitzy Las Vegas was to survive a cat attack and solve a celebrity
murder mystery. As she finds herself tracking an unknown killer through a bevy of
Vegas parties, Jas develops a huge crush on the possibly evil - but GORGEOUS Jack, and manages to collect some valuable life lessons for her Summer Meaningful
Reflection Journal along the way. Little Life Lesson Number 5: when you go to
prison, try not to be wearing a bikini. But despite a few 'mishaps', Jas finally
solves the case. And to top it all off, Jack ISN'T evil, and has a bit of a crush
on Jas too. Perhaps she does have some super powers after all...
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